
From�the��
Principal’s�Desk…�

 

At this Friday’s assembly, the last 

group of students to present their 

speeches will take place.  I would like 

to  thank  every  student  in  our  school  for  their 

wonderful presentations throughout the last few 

weeks.  This is also the last weekly assembly that 

will be held  for  this  year.   Next  week,  our  

Year  5 students will present their school leaders 

speeches and the week after will be presentation 

night.  The term is going so fast! 
 

I have reminded students this week that chewing/

bubble gum is not allowed at school.  I appreciate 

parents supporting us in this effort. 
 

The Life Education Van will be visiting our school 

tomorrow.  Due to unforseen circumstances the 

van could not be brought to our school last week. 
 

I would like to finish with some very exciting news.  

Next Thursday and Friday, our school will receive 

our   connected   classroom!    This   means   that  

students will be able to video conference lessons 

and participate in virtual excursions and staff will 

be able to use it for professional experience days.  

The connected classroom will be installed in the 

Upper Division classroom.  This new resource 

opens a new world of opportunity for all students 

K-6.   We  will  be  able  to  access  many  virtual 

programs to compliment the quality programs we 

offer at our school.  Upper Division students will 

re-locate  to  the  new  room  while  it  is  being 

installed.  

Have a great week! 

Brad Hunt 
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Term 4  Week 7 
24th Nov. 2010 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

NOVEMBER 
 

Tomorrow: Life Education Van (TAKE 2) 

Friday 26th: Speeches at Assembly 2.30pm 

 P&C chocolate money to be returned 

Tuesday 30th: SMASH Program 
 

DECEMBER 
 

Wednesday 1st: Kingstown Musical 

Friday 3rd: Captains Speeches 2.45pm 

Monday 6th: P&C Meeting 

Tuesday 7th: Yr 7 2011 AHS experience day 
 SMASH Program 

Thursday 9th: Presentation Night 6.00 –7.30pm 

“SHARING   LEARNING   CARING”“SHARING   LEARNING   CARING”   

School Website:  www.kellysplan-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Brad Hunt’s email:  bradley.hunt@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 
 

 
Ryan Simpson - Terrific Reading 

 
Cody Droder - Being Fantastic 

 
Seamus Hunt - Great work in Maths 

 
Kevin Rothschild - Fantastic effort in Science & Technology 

 
Darcie White - Great work on her Sydney 2010 Project 

 
Mitchell Hargrave - Effort in Maths 
 
 
 
 
 

Millie Edwards 
and 

Colin Burgess 

 Award Winners for Last Week 

 Students of the Week 

Term 4 Speeches Conclude 
We would like to welcome all families to come along and 

watch your children present their assessments 
 

This week the following students will be presenting their 
speeches: 

  Nat Edmonds 
  Cody Droder 

  Colin Burgess 

  Brandon Sullivan 



P&C 

Christmas 

Raffle 
 

 
We still need donations for the Hamper Prizes.  
Items such as Christmas cakes, puddings,  nuts, 
chocolates, chips, jams, sauces and decorations.  
Donations can be left in Mr Hunt’s office. 
 
More  raffle  tickets  are  available  at  the  office  if 
anyone  requires  more. 
 
Thank you 
Rachael Law-Smith 

DATES WE NEED TO REMEMBER 
 
Due back to School on Friday 26th November 
♦ Kingstown Musical permission note and payment 
♦ P&C Chocolates - with your family’s name clearly marked, the amount enclosed  

and the number of unsold chocolates being returned.  
Due back to School on Monday 29th November 
♦ Ribbons for the Term 4 Principal’s Award 
Due back to School on Friday 3rd December 
♦ Secret Santa gifts - each gift is to be no more than $5.00.  The gift needs to 

be wrapped and clearly labelled with the recipient’s name.   

 

There will be no guitar 
lessons on Monday 

29th November 

A reminder to parents that 
student MUST be at school 

before 9.30am next 
Wednesday (1st December) 
as the bus to go to Kingstown 

will leave at 9.30am 

Dear Primary Schools of the New England North West Region 
 
The Country Music Association of Australia is thrilled to offer Primary School 
students of the New England North West a wonderful opportunity to be at the 

2011 Country Music Awards of Australia, January 22nd at the Tamworth Regional Entertainment Centre. 
 
The Country Music Association of Australia has sectioned off a tiered seating area that it wishes to offer to 
primary school  age  students (ages 5 - 12) attending with their parent / guardian.  This allocated seating 
area is in the bronze section at the rear of the venue.  The special offer only available to primary school 
aged children and their parent/guardian is that with any purchase of a bronze adult ticket  to the value of  
$55.00 the child receives admittance for free.  The CMAA wants to share this amazing musical experience  
with the kids of the New England North West to be up close, to see and hear the industry's best artists and 

musicians, and be part of a 5,000 crowd filmed for television.  We have set aside 280 seats in this section 
for this special offer.  To access the offer is very simple and can be completed online or over the phone.   
Online at www.country.com.au>cmaaawards>educationoffer and enter the code 2011cmaa. 
 
Email enquiries can be made at info@country.com.au and telephone enquiries at (02)67661577. 
Cheryl Hayes | General Manager |  Country Music Association of Aust (CMAA) 
T: (02) 6766 1577   |   M: 0438 661 577 
E: cherylhayes@country.com.au 


